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No,1-454/91-TW
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMIKISTRATION
SECRETARIAT

Port Blair. dated the 22 Sept, 94,

To

The Chief Engineer,
ALK P . W D
Rort Blair,

Sub:- Construction of Nicobarese guest house at
South Peint, Port Blair.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference te the
Admn's letter of even number dt.13.4.94 ang subsequent
reminder dt,.2.6.94 on the subject mentioned above and
te say that the Revised Estimate, towards the remaining
continuing work of the Nicebarese guest house under
construction and ebtaining administrative approval of
the competent authority thereof as well as the information
to indicate likely date of completion of the construec-
tion work of said guest house as requested therein is
still awaited,

It is , therefore, reguested that the revised
estimates for the aforesaid work may kindly be furnisheqd
to the Administration immediately for Obtaining adminis-
trative approval ef the competent authority and also to
keep necessary provision ef an additional fund of Rs.15.00
lakhs under Plan in R.E 1994-95 to meet the additional
liability expected on construction of a tribal guest
house at Port Elair,

Yours faithfully

( Rajinder Singh)
Director(Tribal Welfare)

g, ¢
) tqg



